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Newcastle Family Hub 

Family hubs bring together different services for families to make it easier to get the help you and 
your family need. They provide a single place to go for face-to-face support and information from a 
variety of services.  

Family hubs make it easier for you to get the support you need, with trained staff on site who work 
together to help you overcome difficulties you might be facing. 

Family hubs offer, or can help you access services including: 

• physical and mental health 

• housing and debt advice 

• youth services 

• domestic abuse support  

• parenting classes  

• midwifery 

•  health visiting 

You can get support from a family hub if you’re a parent or carer of a child aged 0 to 19, or 25 with 
special educational needs or a disability, pregnant, a young person up to the age of 19, or up to 25 
for a young person with special educational needs or a disability. Follow their Facebook page to keep 
up to date with what is currently on offer.  

Young Voices 

This week our school choir performed as part 
of ’The Largest Children’s Choir Concert in the 
World!’ at the Birmingham Arena. They sang 
their hearts out and danced the night away. 
We are so proud of them, and cannot wait    
until their next performance!  

Playgroup Resources 

We have a number of resources available from 
when we ran a weekly play group. These           
resources are a little too young of our pupils, so 
if you could give them a loving home, we would 
welcome them being taken off our hands. Just 
nip in if you would like to take any off our 
hands. Anything that hasn’t been taken by next 
Friday will be donated to charity. Resources will 
be    given out on a first come first served basis.   






